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The 6th grade students of Szentendre-based József Barcsay Elementary School have won our short
film competition announced in October 2017. Congratulations to both the students and their
teachers!
 

The 6th grade students of Szentendre-based József Barcsay Elementary School [1] have won our
short film competition announced in October 2017.

 

“The purpose of the short film competition is to get to know and introduce school libraries from a
student perspective. Participants of the competition are supposed to focus on presenting a book,
precious for the community (school, city, class) for some reason, which can be found in the collection
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of the school library. We expect from you creative solutions based on a close cooperation of
members of the class…”

 

Congratulations to both the students and their teachers!

You can watch the film on the YouTube channel [2] of National Széchényi Library. (The film has no
English subtitles.)
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